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10th February 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Tomorrow, THURSDAY 11th FEBRUARY we will be having some work done on the trees on school 
site.  Sadly we will be losing one of the oaks at the front of the school as it is quite diseased and has quite a 
tilt now and poses a risk in terms of its potential to fall.  We have been told by Great Yarmouth District 
Council that it is not a protected oak tree, so the decision to remove the crown and take it to a lower 
height has been taken.  We will also have work done on another damaged oak tree at the front of the 
school and possibly (time and weather permitting) some further work on one of the horse chestnuts on the 
playground. 

How will this affect the school? 

We will be open as normal, tree work will not affect the learning in school.  Staff will however, park on the 
playground and at the far end of the car-park well away from the tree work.  The car-park will not be open 
after 8.15am on safety grounds.   We anticipate that the work will be finished close to the end of the 
school day, but please do not use the car park or access school through the car park or road gates on this 
day.   For added security we will continue to lock the gate to the field once the children are in class. 

Any questions about arrangements for tomorrow, please do not hesitate to ask in school. 

 
Sainsbury’s Vouchers 
We are once again taking part in the Sainsbury’s Active Kids Voucher Scheme.  We will be collecting 
vouchers to purchase sports and outside play equipment for the children.  We would appreciate it if 
parents, family and friends could collect vouchers and bring them into school.  We have a collection box in 
the entrance hall. 
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Chinese New Year Lunch – Thursday 11th February 
To celebrate Chinese New Year we have a special lunch on Thursday, this can be ordered on the morning. 
 

Chicken with Sweet and Sour Sauce 
Or 

Quorn Fillet with Sweet and Sour Sauce 
 

Chinese Style Rice 
Broccoli 

Sweetcorn 
 

Strawberry Fruit Iced Smoothie 
 
New Menu 
Attached are our Spring/Summer menus which start after half term.  Please note that we are able to offer 
children a choice of ham, cheese or tuna sandwich every day.  If your child has a special request such as no 
butter, please talk to us.   Lunches need to be ordered at the beginning of the week.  Order forms are 
available in the main entrance or from the school office. 
 
Victorian Costume 
Just a quick reminder that children will need a Victorian Costume for our school trip on Thursday 17th 
March.  Please speak to the Class Teacher if you need further information. 
 
 
After School Clubs 
We will have 2 clubs after half term.  Film Club with Miss Swinson on a Monday and Bible Club, including 
Easter activities with Reverend Steel on a Wednesday. 
All clubs start the first week back after half term, run for 5 weeks and cost £2 per session, payable at the 
beginning of the block.   Please complete and return the attached form to book a place for your child. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Rachel Quick - headteacher 
 

 
My child…………………………………wishes to attend the following clubs (please circle)  
 
and I enclose payment of £……………………….. 
 
Monday    Film Club 
 
Wednesday     Bible Club 
 
Signed ……………………………  Date……………………….. 
 
 


